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Attached is the letter from Capiz Provincial Environment and Natural
Resources Office relative to Republic Act No. 10176 otherwise known as “An
Act Reviving the Observance of Arbor Day by Authorizing the Local
Government Units the Responsibilities for Celebrating the Day for Tree
Planting as an Annual Event”. The conduct of this activity shall comply with
DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged
Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith” and must adhere with DepEd
Order No. 66, s. 2017 titled “Implementing Guidelines on the Conduct of Off-
Campus Activities”. The details and overview of this program are attached for
reference.

For more information and verification, contact:

MARIA LEOBETH B. DESLATE-DELICANA
Provincial Legal Officer/ Concurrent Acting CaPENRO

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 6518 456/09688695857
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
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14 June 2023

MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education-Division of Capiz
Brgy. Banica, Roxas City, Capiz

Dr. Aposin:
Environmental Greetings!

Republic Act No. 10176 otherwise known as “An Act Reviving the Observance
of Arbor Day by Authorizing the Local Government Units the
Responsibilities for Celebrating the Day for Tree Planting as an Annual
Event” mandates all provinces, cities, and municipalities with their component
barangays to revive the implementation of Arbor Day or Tree Planting Day.

The celebration will heighten the environmental consciousness of the Capisnons and
generate greater participation and integration of efforts through the extended
celebration of environmental protection concern and awareness in the province.

Relative to this, we would like to ask your support by organizing a tree growing activity
or any related activity in celebration of National Arbor Day, that will highlight the
importance of the conservation, protection, and restoration of the environment.

Your continued support and commitment to our joint undertaking is highly
appreciated.

Thank you and more power.

Very truly yours,

MARIA LEOBETH B. DESLATE-DELICANA




